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Baking cheese and onion turnovers at Lulworth House Residential
Care Home

Here at Lulworth House Residential Care Home, we have weekly Baking Club where our residents can choose their own

treats to make. It is always fun and engaging and usually helps them to reminisce on memories of cooking for their families

or favourite recipes.

Nourishment and Social Wellness Coordinator, Katja, said; "Last week we made cheese and onion turnovers and to be honest

residents were really showing me how it was done as their folding technique was perfect! Can’t wait to try them at teatime!"

 


